GE Nurfear Energy

June 11, 1993

Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Certification Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle & Material Safety
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

Subject.: Request for Time Extension

References: (1) Certificate of Compliance USA/9019/AF, Model
BU~7 Shipping Package, Docket 71-9019
(2) Consolidated Application, TP Winslow to
CE MacDonald, 1/27/93
(3) Letter, CE MacDonald to CM Vaughan, 4/27/93

General Electric Company’s Nuclear Fuel and Components
Manufacturing (NF&CM) facility hereby requests approval to extend
our response to the NRC’s 4/27/93 letter until July 30, 1993.

On 1/27/93, NF&CM submitted a consolidated application to renew
NRC Certificate of Compliance Number 9019 for the BU-7 shipping
package. On 4/27/93, the NRC requested additional information
that included drawing revisions, our acceptance testing and
maintenance prograus, and additional criticality safety
information be provided by June 11, 1993,

As a result of the considerations experienced over the past few
days, we are requesting the additional time to complete our
analytical work.

1f you need additional information or wish to discuss the matter
further, please contact me on (919) 675-5461.

Sincerely,

GE NUCLEAR ENERGY
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T. Preston Winslow, Manager
Licensing & Nuclear Materials Management
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